May 27, 2009
Dear Parents/Guardians:

This is an exciting and challenging time for you and your child!  Perhaps one of the most significant changes in your child’s growth and development will be the onset of puberty.  The Family Life Education curriculum on reproductive growth and development will be presented in your student’s classroom during the second half of the school year.  The goal of the lessons are to help each child understand that these changes are a normal part of growing up, to be aware of the physical and emotional changes coming, and to promote the importance of personal responsibility for taking care of himself/herself.
Please check the line below indicating if you do or don’t want your child to participate in these lessons, and sign and return to your child’s teacher.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to call your child’s teacher, principal or me.  Copies of the California Education Code Sections 51930-51938 related to Family Life Education are available at the school office or district upon request.

Sincerely,

Ms. Amy Anderson
___________________________________________________________________________

Student’s name:________________________________

Teacher’s name: _______________________________

_____Yes, my student may participate in the Family Life Education curriculum.

_____ No, my student may not participate in the Family Life Education curriculum.

Signature of parent or guardian:  _______________________________

Date:  ____________________
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